
Creating a better place for people and wildlife

Public Drop in for Residents and 

Businesses Affected by Flooding

The Environment Agency, alongside partner organisations are 

working together to help residents and businesses recover from 

flooding in Nottinghamshire.

Please come and share your views, seek advice and find out 

updates since the previous drop-in.

If you are unable to attend but would like to share your 

experience, please email us at 

emdenquiries@environment-agency.gov.uk

 

Date: Friday 12th July

Time: 11:00 - 17:00

Location: Worksop Library, Memorial 

Avenue, S80 2BP
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